
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/25/2015 10:26:28 AM
Subject: RE: James A. Barber - SC Residential Builders Commission

Any update on this?

From: Lisa M. Widener [mailto:LisaWidener@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 3:53 PM
To: Philpott, Katie
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: James A. Barber - SC Residential Builders Commission

The Homebuilders Association informed me that the Governor's office would not be moving forward on James A. 
Barber's appointment to the SC Residential Builders Commission. I have not heard anything from the Governor's 
office on this. If this is indeed the case, please send me official notification. Thank you.

Lisa Manini Widener
Director of Research
Senate Labor, Commerce & Industry Committee 
Office of Senator Thomas Alexander, Chairman 
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: (803) 212-6220
Fax: (803) 212-6299
Email: lisawidener@scsenate.gov
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